
 

January 19 – February 3, 2018 

Enjoy local flavor in Baltimore County 
Baltimore County Restaurant Week is a 16-day promotion intended to bring increased business  
to Baltimore County restaurants and promote Baltimore County’s local flavor.   
 

Restaurant:  

Contact Name:  

Address:  

Website:  

E-mail:  Phone:  

 

Please email your restaurant logo to Marjorie Hampson at mhampson@baltimorecountymd.gov 
ASAP.  If you have participated in the past, more than likely your logo is in our files and it is not 
necessary to email it again. 
 

Please email your Restaurant Week menu in PDF format to mhampson@baltimorecountymd.gov 
by January 5, 2018.  The Office of Tourism and Promotion will not be responsible for formatting 
your menu. 
 

Your restaurant logo and information will be included in promotional materials, but must be received 
by the due dates.  The Baltimore County Restaurant Week website will link to your restaurant's 
website, your special Restaurant Week menu, and online reservations where available.   

 

Registration fee is $295. 

Baltimore County Chamber of Commerce members and local Chamber members pay $175. 

RestaurantReputations members pay $175.   

 Chamber Member (Please specify which Chamber) ____________________________________ 

 RestaurantReputations.com 
 

Please scan and email or mail this form with payment by December 22, 2017 to: 

Baltimore County Chamber of Commerce 

102 W. Pennsylvania Avenue #101, Towson, MD  21204 

ltaylor@baltcountychamber.com 

410-825-6200  
 

 Check Number:                                  (Made out to “Baltimore County Chamber of Commerce”) 

 Type of Credit Card:   Expiration:    

 Credit Card Number:    
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